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STATE OF ALASKA
PUBLIC NOTICE
of WETLAND INVOLVEMENT
DIMOND BOULEVARD: Jewel Lake Rd. to New Seward Highway
F-M-0516(1), RS-0520(11), F-M-0520(1)

Pursuant to Presidential Executive Order 11990, Protection of Wet-
lands, the Department of Transportation and Publi Facilities provides
notice of proposal to place approximately 43,300 cubic yards of ex-
cavated material in the wetlands adjacent 1o the proposed improve-
ment of Dimond Boulevard combined Projects F-M-0516(1), RS-
5020(11). F-M-0520(1). Fill will be placed on the north side of the
facility, 4,722 c.y. at the Campbell Creek crossing and the balance
between Minnesota Drive and Arctic Boulevard in Anchorage, Alaska.
This material is required for widening the roadway from 24 feet to
96 feet and to meet Federal Aid Highway Standards. Placement of
clean granular fill material on adjacent wetlands will not alter local
drainage characteristics and will not alter the water elevation in the
wetlands.

A draft more specific informa-
tron 1s available upon request at the address listed below. Comments
and requests for specific information concerning wetland involve-
ment should be directed to the same address. Substantive wetland
will be inc into the
and must be recewed by January 4, 1982.
Mail Comments to:  Keith Morberg, Regional Engineer
Department of Transportation &
Public Facilities
Pouch 6900
Ancharage, Alaska 99502




